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Green Bay School 
Introducing KINDO 

 

 

ON-LINE KINDO SCHOOL SHOP 
Kindo is happening at Green Bay School from Term 2, 2023.  

Kindo is the Cashless School Payment System. 

Proudly NZ made for New Zealand schools and parents. 

Kindo takes school payments, forms, and shopping on-line, and 

it couldn’t be easier. 

You can view and make payments on your personalised school 

account, plus purchase optional items such as ezlunch and 

sausage sizzles.   

 

SAVE TIME – PAY ON-LINE 
 

Already have an ezlunch or myKindo account?  

You can click here to login and update your details. 
 

myKindo app is also available to download for both android and 

iPhone once you have registered online.  

 
 

Step 1: make your myKindo account - New Users can click here 
Simply enter in the same email address our school has on file for you. 

 

Step 2: order your school lunch on-line 
Effective week 2, Term 2 – Monday 1 May 2023,  

sausage sizzle (Tuesday) and ezlunch (Thursday) will now be 

ordered and paid for via your on-line Kindo account.   

Please note: school lunch order close-off dates and times are applicable. 
 

 

 

 

Need assistance?  

Our Kindo helpdesk is open 8am to 4pm Monday to Friday. 

Freephone: 0508 4 KINDO (0508 454 636)   

Email: hello@myKindo.co.nz       

Online support: support.myKindo.co.nz 

 

https://kindo.co.nz/families/
https://bit.ly/greenbayshop
https://bit.ly/greenbayjoin
mailto:hello@myKindo.co.nz
https://support.mykindo.co.nz/portal/en/kb/https-desk-zoho-com-portal-tgcl-en-kb-customersupport/your-mykindo-account

